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Hewmartcet, Hovember 28, 1917.

Mrs. Charles Willle, 
Aurora, Ont.

Dear lire. Willle:

I am ■ending thle line Juat to express again 

my thanks to Mr. Willis and yourself for your hospi­

tality. It was a great pleasure to me to spend the 

night of the Aurora meeting beneath your roof, and I 

very much appreciated all the kindness of llr. fillls 

and youreelf. I hope the meeting has been productive

of good results.

With kind regards. Believe me.

Yours very sincerely,
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